
Betreff: Upcoming IOBC GMO Working Group Meeting 2020
Von: <michael.meissle@agroscope.admin.ch>
Datum: 31.10.19, 17:14
An: <michael.meissle@agroscope.admin.ch>

Dear colleagues,

I would like to announce the next meeting of the IOBC-WPRS working group

GMOs in Integrated Plant Production
which will be held in

Berlin (Germany), 7 – 9 September 2020.

In collaboration with:
· German Federal Institute for Risk Assessment (BfR),
· Julius Kühn-Institut (JKI)
· Federal Office of Consumer Protection and Food Safety (BVL)

A first discussion resulted in those potential topics:
· Regulation of genome edited plants
· Gene drive applications in agriculture
· New traits of GM plants
· Biotechnology as a tool for sustainable agriculture with less chemicals
· How to communicate biotechnology science to different stakeholders
· Open data and environmental risk assessment

A more detailed announcement will follow as soon as we have a working website.

Please save the date!

This email-list has evolved mainly from the participants list of previous meetings. If you wish to be
removed from the list, please contact me. If you know additional people who wish to get updates for
this and future meetings, please contact me also, I will add the names to the list.
michael.meissle@agroscope.admin.ch

Feel free to forward this announcement to interested colleagues through your professional
networks!

I am very much looking forward to this next meeting and I hope to see many of you there!

Hope you are all fine – have a good time,

Michael
(Working Group Convenor)
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